
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   

December 15, 2014 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 

RFP 14-H01 

PUBLIC REPORTING ON HEALTH CARE QUALITY 

 

 

According to the provisions of RFP 14-H01, the California Health and Human Services Agency 

(CHHS), Office of the Patient Advocate intends to award a contract on December 23, 2014 to 

the following proposer: 

 

National Committee for Quality Assurance 

 

This Notification of Intent to Award should not be considered as a binding commitment by the 

CHHS.  The last day to protest this award is December 22, 2014. 

 

Below are the final scores for each of the proposals that were scored:  

 

NAME OF PROPOSER AMOUNT SCORE 

National Committee for Quality 

Assurance 
$1,643,614 335.46 

 

 

If you have any questions, contact me at (916) 657-2364.  Thank you for your interest and 

participation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosa Sanchez 

ROSA SANCHEZ, Contracts Analyst 

Contracts and Purchasing Bureau 


